
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science 

Notice 

For SYIT students 

NMFC/ DEP- lS'B /DEC2024 Date: 19th December 2024 

Department of B.Sc.lT is organising a Robotics Workshop for the Second year students on 

Tuesday, 24th December 2024, from 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM in Lab No 4(3rd Floor). The 

workshop aims to provide hands-on experience in robotics, including building and 

programming robotic systems. All students interested in robotics and technology are 

encouraged to participate. 

Details of the Workshop: 

• Resource person: Mr. Rohankumar Bukane, Product Design Engineer, SINE 

Department, ITT Bombay 

• Date: Tuesday, 24th December 2024 

• Time: 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

• Venue: Room No 301,Electronics Lab 

• Fees: Rs.500/-

Contact person: Dr. Apama Panigrahy 

Don't miss this opportunity to enhance your skills in robotics! 

coordinator (B.Sc.lT) 
Vice principal 
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